Neighborhood Council # 1
Meeting Minutes
14 November 2017

Members Present. Mike Flaherty, David Foscue, Paul Warrick

Others Present: Patty Cadwell, Sandy Rice, Casey Furr, Harry Kokko and 15 members
of the community.

Call to Order: Meeting was called to order at 7:12PM.
Old Business:

Faith Lutheran Church — No speaker was present. The church is finished and services
are being held.

Grand Vista park — Casey Furr gave an update of activities. Progress is being made and
fund raising continues.

Traffic data requested by Mr. Robert Drga has been obtained and provided to him.

Reference Mr Harry Kokko's concern about vehicles parked near intersections, the Chief
of Police has appointed two officers to assess the problem throughout the city with
action to based on the results.

New Business:

Sandy Rice briefed details about the Downtown Safety Alliance. She explained the
goals of the alliance noting that it has been in existence for 18 months. She provided
attendees handouts with information about the effort.

Mr. Steven McCabe related his concerns about proposed school redistricting. His
primary concern is the possibility that students currently attending Meadowlark
Elementary School would be bused to West Elementary. He was advised of a number
of way to make his concerns known to the school district including a public meeting to
be held on 12 December. Additionally, an effort will be made to have a GFPS
spokesman at the December meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 8 PM.



